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ROAD AND DRAINAGE 
WORKS UNDER NDRRA
PROJECT SUMMARY

In July 2016, Rockhampton Regional Council engaged Golding to 
restore road and drainage infrastructure damaged by Tropical 
Cyclone Marcia in February 2015.  

The works were concentrated on approximately 300 streets in 
the urban areas of Rockhampton, Gracemere and Mount Morgan.  
In  addition to the NDRRA restoration works, a number of culvert 
and road improvements works were undertaken as “Betterment 
Works” on Kerrigan Street, Frenchville Road and Rockonia Road.


